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September 2017

Dear Parents,

| hope that you, and your family, have had an enjoyable summer and are all looking forward
to the new term.

The timetable in Year 2 is slightly different from that in Year | and accompanying this letter
you should receive a timetable. We do not always stick rigidly to this timetable, as there are
occasions when we need to make changes. Year 2 has Games on Monday and P.E. on Friday.
Please ensure that your child brings their P.E. kit on both of these days. Year 2 swim on
Thursday and return to school in time for the end of the school day at 3.30pm.

Our Humanities topic for the term is ‘Autumn’ and later in the second half of the term we
will be studying the ‘The Great Fire of London’. Children are welcome to bring in books and
other things related to the theme to share with the rest of the class.

In Science, we will be looking at the topic of ‘Health and Growth’ before moving on to the
topic of ‘Change’. In Maths we will revise addition and subtraction to 20 before carrying on
with numbers to 100. Later on in the term, we will also be looking at money and data
handling.

Next week 2L will be starting a class book about themselves. Please could your child bring in
some family photographs to illustrate this book. Please could your child also bring to school
a colouring book for wet play times.

Yours sincerely,
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Liz Lord
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